Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: unconscious bias training
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

Please state if your council has spent any money to provide courses for your staff on the topic of unconscious bias (focusing on race, gender, sexual orientation, etc.) in the last financial year (2022-23).

Answer:
The Council runs an e-learning course created in-house where there are no associated costs. 
 
For each course could you please state:
 
1.       The exact title of the course,

Equality, Diversity and Inclusion for employees

2.       How many of your staff attended,

The e-learning has been accessed by 2273 members of staff 

3.       Where the course was held

This course has been created inhouse and is hosted on our SharePoint pages

4.       Who ran the course

As above 

5.       How much the organisation was paid for running the course, and

As this is an internal e-Learning course there are no associated costs for running the course

6.       Any material you hold on why the course would be useful to your staff and the goals of the course
The e-learning module aims:

 

· To Increase understanding of unconscious bias including the various types of bias

· To recognise and overcome unconscious bias

· To understand what microaggressions are including the different types of microaggressions

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
